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WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA RYAN WHITE CARE COUNCIL 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FRANCIS HOUSE – TAMPA
THURSDAY, AUGUST 23, 2018
1:30 P.M. – 3:00P.M.

MINUTES 
	CALL TO ORDER
	The meeting was called to order at 1:34 PM by Vincent Kaborycha, Chair.


	ATTENDANCE


	Members Present: Vincent Kaborycha, Debbie Stephey
Members Absent: Joyce Johnson
Guests Present: Michael Dunn, Kamaria Laffrey
Recipient Staff Present: None
Lead Agency Staff Present: None
Health Councils Staff Present: Naomi Ardjomand-Kermani, Katie Scussel


	CHANGES TO AGENDA
	There were no changes to the agenda. 

  

	ADOPTION OF THE MINUTES
	The minutes for May 24, 2018 were approved (M: Stephey, S: Kaborycha). 


	CARE COUNCIL REPORT
	The Care Council met on August 3, 2018 at the Children’s Board of Hillsborough County. Action items included the approval of three new members and the term renewal of one member.

Nolan Finn was elected as the Patient Care Planning Group Representative and Charlie Hughes was elected as the alternate.

Aubrey Arnold announced that we are in the midst of the FY 2018-2019 grant writing process.

E2Hillsborough enhancements are coming soon, but are still in the testing phase.

There will be a site visit from Human Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) in the spring of 2019.  This will be the first visit since 2013.

A new Project Officer will be assigned to Part A soon as Tempestt departed in July.

Arnold went on to stress the important of attending meetings – Care Council work is done at the committee level. Without consistent participation we cannot function.


	CLIENT/ COMMUNITY INPUT
	The HIV/AIDS Program Coordinator (HAPC) position in Polk County is currently vacant. The Florida Department of Health in Polk County is currently in the hiring process for the new HAPC. Kamaria Laffrey reported that HIV advocates like herself are hoping to build a positive relationship with the new HAPC and to build trust between the HAPC and the community in Polk.

Members discussed services in Pasco County. Members feel there is a need for more communication and collaboration between providers in the county and less competition. 
Members discussed hospice. Members have had friends whose HIV medications were discontinued during hospice care. Members discussed the reasons for staying on HIV medications or discontinuing them while on hospice. 

Members discussed the Ryan White Part A procurement process. One Member has made a contact with a dental provider that would like to start seeing Ryan White clients. Members would like to see dental services expanded. 



	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	There were no announcements.


	ADJOURNMENT
	There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 2:53 PM.
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